
The APC meeting was held on . Please review the highlights below:Aug 22, 2024

- Rilke's 10-year charter expires June 30, 2025. The second reading of the renewal
application was completed and approved. It will be submitted to the Anchorage
School District by September 1, 2024, as required.

- After receiving community feedback from two separate surveys and multiple
discussions over the past 6 months, the decision to update the school name was
approved by the APC. We will transition to the new name - Rilke Schule German
Immersion School - over the upcoming year.

- Rilke’s Library is opening soon! We will need volunteers to help manage the
library.

- Although we received one-time funding from the state for this upcoming school
year, the need for a permanent solution is imperative for the sustainability of our
school. Please continue to advocate for a permanent increase for school funding
through email or letters to your legislators. You can find out who your legislators
are via the search option at the bottom of this webpage: https://akleg.gov/.

- The next APC meeting will be at 6:00 pm. We invite you to join usSep 19, 2024
in person or via Zoom.

https://akleg.gov/

